Nagaland Board of School Education
Kohima

NOTIFICATION NO.64/2022
Dated Kohima, the 15" June 2022

NO.NBE-1/Ad-CS(12)/2022-23 :: This is to notify for information of all
concerned that with the changes brought in by the University Grants Commission (UGC)
regarding admission to B.A. Economics (Honours) under Choice Based Credit System
(CBCS), students who are intending to go for B.A. Economics (Honours) need to have
Mathematics as one of the subjects at the higher secondary level. The same policy will
be adopted by Nagaland University as well as other Universities across the country in the
coming years.

Therefore, all Heads of Higher Secondary Schools are requested to
disseminate and sensitize the above information to the students during the time of
admission. This will help those students desiring to study B.A. Economics (Honours) in
future in NU or any other university in India to choose the correct subject combination at
an early stage. Further, higher secondary schools are reminded again to introduce
Mathematics as a subject under Arts stream.

Sd/- Asano Sekhose
Chairman

NO.NBE-1/Ad-CS(12)/2022-23/1355 Dated Kohima, the 15" June 2022
Copy to:
1. The Commissioner & Secretary to the Government of Nagaland, Department of
School Education & SCERT, Kohima for information.
2. ¢ Principal Director, School Education, Kohima, Nagaland for information.
ﬁl Heads of Higher Secondary Schools for information and necessary action.
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